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Accommodation 

The InnoRenew CoE has prebooked rooms for you in The Belvedere Resort 
(****/***), which stands in the Strunjan Regional Park, in an 
elevated position overlooking the sea, with a wonderful view of 
the Gulf of Trieste. The InnoRenew CoE International Conference 
will also be held in the Belvedere Resort.  

 

You can make a reservation for the accommodation (2/9/2020 - 
3/9/2020) by sending an email to tamara.casar@belvedere.si 
stating that you will be joining the InnoRenew CoE International 
Conference, and stating in which hotel (Hotel Cliff 4 **** or 
Vila Belvedere***) and the room type from the following list 
which you want to be accommodated. The deadline for making your 
reservation with the negotiated room rates is August 21, 2020 
12:00. 

 

Room Rates 

Vila Belvedere*** (Available 2/9/2020 - 3/9/2020) 

-Standard room with breakfast, single occupancy: 

72 € / room / night 

-Standard room with breakfast, double occupancy: 

92 € / room / night 

The price includes: 

− all rooms with bathroom (shower or bath, toilet, 
hairdryer), AC, TV, small fridge  

− parking at the hotel 

− Wi-Fi  

Mandatory extra charges:  

Tourist tax: 2 € person / night, children € 1.00 per person per 
night 

http://www.innorenew.eu/
http://www.innorenew.eu/
http://www.belvedere.si/en
https://innorenew.eu/iric2020/
mailto:tamara.casar@belvedere.si
http://www.belvedere.si/en/hotel-cliff-4
http://belvedere.si/en/villas-3
http://belvedere.si/en/villas-3
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Registration fee is 1.60 € per person, children 0.80 € per 
person and is paid once. 

 

Hotel Cliff 4 **** (Available only 2/9/2020 - 3/9/2020) 

-Standard room without balcony and no sea view, includes 
breakfast: 

115.00 € / room / night  

-Superior room with balcony and sea view, includes breakfast: 

149.00 € / room / night  

The price includes: 

− overnight with rich buffet breakfast + a 'la' carte, 

− easy access to the Spa with saunas and swimming pool, 

− fitness center 

− Wi-Fi 

− Parking at the hotel 

− 10% discount on a 'la' carte at restaurant Kamin 

− bathrobe in the room 

− water and the possibility of making tea and coffee in the 
room 

 

Mandatory extra charges:  

Tourist tax: 2 € person / night, children € 1.00 per person per 
night 

Registration fee is 1.60 € per person, children 0.80 € per 
person and is paid once. 

 

Check-in and check-out: 

Check-in at the hotel is possible after 15:00 on the day of 
arrival. 

http://www.innorenew.eu/
http://www.belvedere.si/en/hotel-cliff-4
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Check-out from the hotel is possible until 11:00 on the day of 
departure. 

A valid photo ID is required upon arrival. 

 

Location:  

Please check the exact location of the hotel and the official 
webpage for more detailed location. 

http://www.innorenew.eu/
https://www.google.com/maps?ll=45.531064,13.6343&z=17&t=m&hl=sl-SI&gl=US&mapclient=embed&q=Dobrava+1a+6310+Izola+-+Isola
https://belvedere.si/en/location
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